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Respiratory Department, Level C 

Queen Alexandra Hospital 
Southwick Hill Road 

Cosham, Portsmouth 
Hampshire, PO6 3LY 

Tel: 02392 286000 ext. 4108 
 

The MISSION study.  

Evaluation of MISSION ABC: Modern Innovative Solutions  Improving 

Outcomes in Asthma, Breathlessness and COPD 
 

Dear GP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This letter is to inform you that the above named patient has enrolled in the MISSION study. 

MISSION ABC is a new and different way to improve care for patients with airways disease 

and undifferentiated breathlessness in Wessex. The MISSION ABC project is running clinics 

starting in autumn 2016.  The MISSION study aims to assess the outcomes and views of 

patients who attend the MISSION clinics. 

The study involves data collection and analysis from patient records as well as interviews 

with some patients. As part of the study we request permission to access the practice’s 

patient records to collect data. Written consent has been given by each patient to access 

their records held within their GP surgery. 

This study has been granted a favourable ethics approval by the South Central - Berkshire 
RES Committee, reference 16/SC/0646, dated 19/01/2017. 

Patient ID sticker 
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Should you wish to find out more about this study, please contact Dr Ellie Lanning 

Ellie.Lanning@porthosp.nhs.uk, Study Coordinator, on 02392 28600 ext. 4108 or me at the 

address below. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Professor Anoop Chauhan  

 

Chief Investigator  

Consultant Respiratory Physician and  

Director of Research & Development,  

Department of Respiratory Medicine  

Queen Alexandra Hospital  

Southwick Hill Road  

Cosham  

Portsmouth  

Hants  

PO6 3LY  

anoop.chauhan@porthosp.nhs.uk  
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